

January 5, 2017

Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

I respectfully request a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Alfred Figueirdo, 52 Wannisett Street, Riverside, RI 02915 in the Department of Emergency Medical Services as a paramedic. Attached is documentation to support this request.

Mr. McGraw will be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor/

JFM/dlr/ Attachment

cc: Mr. Figueirdo M. McGraw Personnel



## City of New Bedford Department of Emergency Medical Services 181 Hillman Street, Bldg. 4 New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 508-9916390 Fax 508-991-6238



To: Mayor Mitchell 133 William St New Bedford, Ma. 02740 December 28, 2016

Mayor,

At this time I am requesting a residency waiver for 1(one) year for Alfred Figueiredo. Alfred has been a paramedic for over 10 years, with the last 6 years working for Alert backing up our 911 service. As you are aware we currently have had 6 openings for paramedic in a short time span, and have hired the last 3 residents who have applied.

Alfred Figueirdo 52 Wannisett St Riverside, RI 02915

Respectfully submitted,

Mark D McGraw